
The Honorable Jolene Ivey 
Chair 
Prince George's County Council 
Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 
1301 McCormick Drive 
Largo, Maryland 20774 

Dear Chair Ivey:

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a resolution to amend the Salary Plan 
for Salary Schedule G, which applies to General Schedule employees for Fiscal Year 2025.  This 
Salary Plan amendment reflects a two percent (2%) Cost of Living Adjustment to be effective 
April 6, 2025.   

The Council's favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact my office or Valerie A. Farrar, 
Acting Director of Human Resources Management at (301) 883-6344. 

Sincerely, 

Tara H. Jackson 
Acting County Executive 
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